2024 Graduate Scholarship
Frequently Asked Questions

Who can apply for the scholarship?
o Graduating High School seniors who are members at Peace Lutheran Church in
Watertown, MN.
« Applicants need to be continuing their education beyond High School.

How much is the scholarship?
o The amount of the scholarship is $500.
e Scholarships are paid directly to the educational institute.

How do I apply?
e You can begin the application process by contacting Pastor David to let him know
of your interest or completing the online Graduate Scholarship Form.

What is required of me?

e You are asked to write a minimum of a 500-word statement which includes:
1. Describe your faith journey.
2. Share your future education plans.
3. How do you see your faith impacting those plans?

e Turn in your statement to the pastor or submit it online.

e Share your statement with the congregation on Graduate Recognition Sunday

(usually the first Sunday in May).

When is the scholarship submission due date?

o Graduate Scholarship Forms for 2024 high school graduates are due no later than
April 28, 2024 by either completing the online form or turning in your written
statement to Pastor David.

« Statements will be read to the congregation on Graduation Recognition Sunday by
the Graduate requesting the scholarship.

How do I receive my scholarship?
« Once you have been awarded a scholarship, contact the church office for the
details how to receive your scholarship.

Your sisters and brothers in Christ at Peace Lutheran are thankful to God for you.
We celebrate with you this important moment in your life. We will continue to
support and pray for you as you begin this next part of your faith journey.

If you have any further questions, contact Pastor David at pastor@come2peace.com
/612-210-3017.


https://come2peace.breezechms.com/form/2021GradScholarship

